
  

DAILY BULLETIN 

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         March 26, 2015 

 

Menu 

 

Thursday:  French Toast Sticks and Cottage Cheese 

Friday:  Early Dismissal/No lunch 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Six Flags Consents:  Those 8
th
 graders going to Six Flags on May 26 received their consent forms 

yesterday during wrap up.  Some of your consent forms have notes attached stating how much money 

you owe for your ticket.  The signed consent and money should be returned to the office by April 3.  This 

is a firm deadline. 

(Please note, if you think we could be incorrect about money owed for your ticket, please don’t hesitate to 

come to the office to discuss!!!) 

 

Washington, D.C. Trip:  8th grade students traveling to Washington, D.C.will be meeting with Mrs. 

Henderson at the beginning of wrap-up in the cafeteria.  It will only take a couple of minutes.  If you have 

a conflict with Boppin' Bee Bee's or art club, stop by Mrs. Henderson's room on the way to lunch. 

 

*Picture for the Paper:  The New Berlin Art Award participants AND the Scholastic Bowl Team need to 

meet Mr. Painter in the old gym on Monday during wrap up.  Please check in with your wrap up teachers 

and report to the old gym for the pic!   

*Please note addition of the Scholastic Bowl Team 

 

Graduation Gown Hand Outs:  The grad gowns are in!  They will be handed out next Monday to those 

8
th
 graders who’ve paid all fees.  Letters were sent home on February 1 to those students who still owe 

graduation and book fees.  Just a reminder to get these fees paid so we can give you your gowns!!! 

 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed.  

 

Sports News 
 

Boys’ Basketball:  Any 6th or 7th grade boy interested in going out for basketball next season will have 

a meeting during wrap up today in the cafeteria to discuss summer activities. Check into your wrap up 

teacher then report to the cafeteria. 

 

VB Announcement:  7th grade volleyball girls - if you are helping with the elementary volleyball camp in 

April, please see Mrs. Heaps sometime today for information pertaining to this camp. 

 

 

 



  

 

Fine Arts News 

 
Art Club This Week: 

Today - 7th and 8th 

 

Drama Club:  Sixth Grade Drama Club will meet next Monday. 

 

The Fleming Academy of Performing Arts:  If you’re interested in signing up for summer classes and or 

programs, pick up a flyer in the office soon. (violin, viola, cello, bass, piano, and recorders) Mr. Muskopf 

and Mrs. Cole will have flyers also.   

 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY!!  

 

 

 


